
 

OFFICIAL

Letter of support for the Winterbourne Wind Farm (proposal ID SSD-10471). 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to express my support for the proposed Winterbourne Wind Turbine Project in 
the Walcha Region. I strongly believe that this project will bring a multitude of benefits to 
both the local community and the environment. 

First and foremost, the project will significantly contribute to the reduction of greenhouse 
gas emissions and the fight against climate change. Wind energy is a clean and 
renewable source of electricity, and the project will help to decrease the region's 
dependence on fossil fuels. 

Furthermore, the project will generate economic benefits for the region. It will create jobs 
during the construction and operation of the turbines, and will also attract investment and 
tourism to the area. In addition, the project will provide a source of income for local 
landowners who have agreed to host the turbines on their property. 

The local community will also greatly benefit from the project. It will provide a source of 
clean and reliable electricity, which will help to support the growth and development of the 
region. The project will also provide educational opportunities for local students, and will 
help to raise awareness of the importance of renewable energy. 

In conclusion, I urge the Department of Planning and Environment to approve the 
Winterbourne Wind Turbine Project. The benefits it will bring to the environment, local 
community, and economy are undeniable and this project is a crucial step towards a 
sustainable future for the Walcha Region. 

Thank you for considering my submission. 


